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Hello again Key Clubbers!!! I hope everyone had a great time at
ICON if you attended! Since it is summer, here is a reminder to

keep doing what Key Club does best, volunteering! There are
loads of opportunities within your communities. Gather a

group of people and go help others! 
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October 15, 2022:
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ICON RECAP

YOUTH OPPORTUNITIES FUND

International Convention was
incredible! This year, it took place
in Washington, D.C. With a few

special guests, this event was
packed with workshops, caucus

sessions, and lots of fun! The 2021-
2022 International Board has

retired, and the 2022-2023
International Board has been

installed. Congrats to everyone!

If you are not aware, your Key Club
may be eligible for a grant between
$250 and $2000 through the Youth

Opportunities Fund. Your Key Club
can identify problems in your

community and then receive funds to
complete the project. The deadline to
apply to the YOF is October 15th. For

more information, you can visit the
website at: 

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-
opportunities-fund/




BACK TO SCHOOL

School is fast approaching!
Please remember to have Key
Club booths at your back to

school events. It is important to
encourage incoming freshmen to
join Key Club especially since all

our seniors had to leave. 



CLUB CONTACTS

I am still missing contact information from
many schools. These club contacts are necessary

in order for updates to reach everyone in the
division. If you have not already, please email

me as soon as possible with the contact
information of new club officers, as well as

others interested in receiving divisional
updates. Also, if you would like to be added to
the Division 12's mailing list, please contact me.

DOLLYWOOD FALL RALLY

The Dollywood Fall Rally is coming up! Please
be on the lookout for new information about
the event taking place in October. I hope I get

the opportunity to meet you all there!


